
 

 

 

Pupil Voice - Meeting Notes 

Meeting Date: 16th June 2023 Meeting Time: 9:15am 

Meeting Agenda: End of term activities / Other pupils’ agenda 

 
End of term activities 

Are you enjoying the end of term week activities? 

Yeah, we like that the last week is more fun making the end of the term good. 

What types of activities have you enjoyed so far that have been offered? 

• Eastwoodbury lane football pupil’s vs staff 
• Stubbers 
• Film time 

Are there any other activities you would like us to consider going forward into next year?? 
 Watersports 
 Airsoft 
 Murder mystery 
 Escape rooms 
 Gaming consoles in classrooms (xbox/playstation) 
 

What enrichment / rewards do you think would be good for next year? 

• Rock up 
• Laser tag 
• Swimming 

Do you think there are any areas we need to look at further? 
Breaks and lunchtimes are boring, there isn’t enough for us all to do. We need more areas 
to be allowed to go during lunch and break as we end up just walking around the corridors 
which teachers don’t like. 
 What would you suggest we included? 

• Having a designated room for films/TV 
• Music in the pool room 
• More seating in the pool room 
• Playstation/xbox room or classroom we could go to 
• More areas to sit outside that are nice. Some in the shaded area. 



 

Other AOB raised by pupils 
Pupils have raised having music on during class when they are set independent work during 
lessons. 
 
They are enjoying the new menu changes for lunch, but feel at break or breakfast 
something different from toast needs to offered. This is because they feel toast twice for 
breakfast club and break is too much and they need more variety. Some of the examples 
given were; 

• Sausage rolls (break) 
• Cereal (breakfast club) 

The pupils said they feel the baguettes should be changed to rolls as they feel the baguettes 
are too dry. 
 
Pupils have expressed an interest in organising an ice cream van which stops on the school 
road at the end of the school day in the summer term so they can buy ice creams to walk 
home with. 
 
Pupils want to partake in more sporting events within the local or further community such 
as borough sports, football & basketball matches. 
The idea of having a schools sports team too for these events would be beneficial to a lot of 
pupils. 


